
 

 

 

 

Friday 5th June 2020 
Dear All the Wraxall Primary Children, 

We are missing you all! Thank you for sending in all your lovely messages and photographs. 

It has been great to see what stars you have been and how much effort you are putting into 

your learning. I already know how brilliant you all are, but it is great to see your smiling 

faces and the work that you are doing at home. 

We have now been told that we can reopen our school to our Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 

children. We are really looking forward to seeing those of you who are coming back to 

school next week. The Wraxall Team have been busy getting the school ready for you. Ask 

your mum or dad to show you the powerpoint that I sent to them on Monday. It is on the 

school website too. It has lots of helpful information in it and should answer any questions 

that you’ve got. 

Unfortunately, we can’t open up our school to all our year groups at the moment but don’t 

worry because we are still here for you all. There will still be messages sent to you from 

school and I will still send you challenges every fortnight to try out at home. You will still be 

able to hear from the teachers and support staff at school and you will have a phone call 

every three weeks. There will also be extra messages, videos and photos added to the 

website or emailed to you too. Please do keep sending in your messages and photos to 

school. It’s so lovely to see what you have been busy doing at home. Next week there will be 

a special message from Team Wraxall for all our children who are still home learning. 

We are missing you all and looking forward to seeing your smiling faces and hearing your 

laughter again soon. 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Missing you all, 

Miss T 

 

 

 


